
From: Barbara Southard   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:14 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 In Support for the Settlement Agreement as Modified with 
CPCNH’s Recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I am writing to you to urge you to support the Settlement Agreement on Docket 22-060 as 
modified with CPCNH’s recommendations. 

Thank you so much for your support of net metering. 

       barb        
 
“It shouldn’t be free to pollute.” 
“Give the money back.” - Kath McKenna 
 
Please ask your Congressional Representatives to support the Carbon Fee and Dividend 
bill at cclusa.org/write-cfd 

 

 

 
 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/cclusa.org/write-cfd__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!SMwsf1AVCHTUuVhks5MvryshAg4oiBuUs9wFPwhcGCbwE_YVyd1ovbwx8wR2mowCVQjfwEyd4dFA0vtjCkAckZSgSnSj$

